
 

 

July 7, 2021 
 
Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment Productions 
28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
 
Dear Keith, 
 
Thank you for contacting Massachusetts General Hospital to request an interview with me for your 
documentary film, Chromosomally Enhanced: What’s your superpower? As the Director of the Down 
Syndrome Program and Emma Campbell Endowed Chair on Down Syndrome, I would be delighted to 
be the medical professional to educate the viewer on Down syndrome for your film. I have been 
working with infants and children with Down syndrome as well as their families for years. I am 
certain that your work will be a wonderful tribute to all the families nationally who have a loved one 
with Down syndrome. Society so often, due to lack of understanding, may not fully understand the 
amazing spirit of a child or young person with Down syndrome, and your story could help change 
that.  
 
It is critical that their stories are shared with the general population. I would be honored to work with 
you as you proceed with the production of this film.  
 
I look forward to being featured and sharing with the audience a deeper understand of the 
superpower you’re focusing on in the film of the extra chromosome.  
 
I am confident your film will be a must-see for the general public.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Brian Skotko, MD, MPP 
Director of the Down Syndrome Program 
Emma Campbell Endowed Chair on Down Syndrome  

 

               

 


